Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Flores, Rick <rflores@blm.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 8:10 AM

To: cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Natalie.Gladden@whitebuffalo.com;
icastro@marathonoil.com

Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] Marathon Oil - 24 hour notice - Husky McKay Federal #1

Thank you for the update.

| talked with Natalie this morning, she is going to provide a map and they are going to start with the removal of
oil/contaminated soil on the surface area needing to be cleaned up.

They will then take samples of the area after to see if they have removed it all or if more work is needed.

Thanks,
RF

On Tue, Dec 4, 2018 at 4:03 PM Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> wrote:

Good afternoon,

This afternoon at approximately 11:56 am, a third party was contractor was in process of flushing the flowline when
one of the fittings failed, releasing 6.47 bbls of oil. The fitting was found to be corroded. The crew was in process of
flushing the line during wellsite abandonment. An emergency one call was placed to begin remediation.

A C141 will be submitted shortly.

Thank you,

Callie Karrigan
HES Professional — Environmental
Office: 575-297-0956

Cell: 405-202-1028



Rick Flores

Natural Resource Specialist

U.S Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management
Roswell Field Office

Ph# 575-627-0339



